
From: Federal Pilot President president@federalpilots.com
Subject: Daylight Restrictions

Date: May 15, 2018 at 8:10 AM
To: ron.branch@louisianamaritime.org

Good Morning Ron,

Please distribute to the membership at your convenience. 

As a result of the Carrollton Gauge reading 12’ and continuing to fall, we are rescinding our
recommendation that all mooring operations requiring a line boat be conducted between the official times
of sunrise and sunset.

Please contact me with any questions. 

Greg Bush
President
The Federal Pilots of Louisiana
504-416-6727
president@federalpilots.com

Note:  Captain Bush confirmed all restrictions implemented at the 12 foot gauge have been rescinded.
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